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A separate calendar will 
be sent home with the 12 
days of Christmas our 
school will be 
participating in.  Friday 
Dec. 20th is the last day 
before Christmas break.

Quote of the month: 

Your education is a dress 
rehearsal for a life that is 
yours to lead.

~ Nora Ephron

December is a busy 
month for everyone.  
There are a lot of 
different events 
happening around the 
school.  In Language we 
will be focusing on our 
reading and 
comprehension.  In 
Math we will be 
focusing on Counting, 
Time, and/or solving 
adding/subtracting/
multiplication/division 
questions.  

I hope everyone enjoys 
their Christmas break 
and comes back relaxed 
and refreshed!


